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19th December 2016
Dear Parents,

This year all classes will once again have the opportunity to swim for 6 sessions at Rye Sports Centre. This is a commitment that we make as a school, because we feel that water safety is a life skill and particularly required in the area we live. It is however only part of the National Curriculum for KS2. We hope you will support us in enabling your children to have swimming in every year group.

We do rely on voluntary contributions, therefore in order for swimming lessons to take     place we require a donation of £3.00 per session, or a total of £18.00 for the 6 sessions.
As previously pointed out in newsletters any arrears have to be funded by the school at the cost of any other learning resources.

You can pay via Schools Cash Office online, alternatively if you are sending cash into school please ensure it’s in a named envelope to the school office.

Cuttlefish will be swimming on Thursday mornings, and will be led by a qualified swimming instructor. 

Your child will be swimming between 10.30 – 11.30, for 6 weeks commencing Thursday 5th January. They will need to bring a swimming costume and towel, and the girls must wear their hair tied back. 

Yours sincerely
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Ms J Howard

Headteacher 
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